
Hannah Freeman 
Acting Headteacher 
Old Tye Avenue, Biggin Hill TN16 3LY 
01959 575 846 
www.bigginhillprimary.com 
admin@bigginhillps.com 

 
26th February 2021 
 
Dear Children, 
 
I wanted to write to you because as you may know, schools are reopening to all 
children on 8th March. Some of you have been learning at home and some of you 
have been learning her in school - whichever has been the case for you - we know 
that it hasn't been easy! 
 
We thought that we had better remind you all that you are: 
 
B ​rilliant 
 
H​ ardworking 
 
P​ ositive - even when things have been very tricky 
 
S ​upercalifragilisticexpialidocious!!! 
 
We have missed those of you who have been learning at home so much and we 
know that those of you who have been at school have missed your friends a lot. We 
also know that some of you will be feeling worried about coming back to school and 
we wanted to reassure you that everything will be alright; we will be here to ease you 
back into school life gently and we will always be here to talk to and to support you if 
you feel a bit wobbly or unsure. 
 
We know that some of you might feel a bit “out of practice” in terms of school life and 
so here are some top tips that you can work on with your families over the next 
week, to help you to feel ready to come back to school: 
 

1) Try to get back into a good bedtime and morning routine. 
2) Try to eat at the same times that you would normally eat when you are at 

school - this will help to stop tummy rumbles when you return! 
3) Join your live lessons next week, if you aren't doing this already, as this will 

help you to feel ready to come back. 
4) Use Mrs Lawrence and Mrs Sargeant’s pack of resources (we have emailed 

this to your parents and carers) to help prepare yourselves to come back to 
school. There are some lovely activities that you might enjoy in this pack. 

 
The only thing left to say is that we cannot wait to see you on the 8th and we are  
 
 

                         

http://www.bigginhillprimary.com/
mailto:admin@bigginhill.bromley.sch.uk


 

really looking forward to our World Book Day Dress Up Party Day on 12th March too. 
You see? Already so much to look forward to! 

 
 
 
See you on 8th March lovely people! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Mrs Freeman 
 
Acting Head Teacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead  

                    


